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Docket No. 50-341

The Detroit Edison Company
ATIN: W. S, Orser
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Operations
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, Ml 48166

Dear Mr. Orser:

v& refers to the inspection conducted by S. Stasek, K. Riemer, T. Tongue. 7T

Jdburn, R. Stransky and D. Roth of this office on May 8 to June 30, 1992.
The inspection included a review of authorized activities for your Fermi 2
facility. At the conclusion of the inspection, the findings were discussed
with those members of your staff identified in the enclosed report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective examination of procedures
and representative records, observations, and interviews with personnel,

During this inspection, certain of your activities appeared to be in violation
¢f NRC requirements. However, as described in the enclosed inspection report,
you ‘dentified these violations, Therefore, the violationc will not be
subject to enforcement action because your efforts in identifying and
corrccting the violations meet the criteria tpecified in Section VII.B of the
“General Statement of Policy and Procedures for NRC [nforcement Actions,”
(Enforcement Policy, 10 CFR Part 2, Appendix C 1992).

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.7%0 of the Commission’s regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection,
Sincerely,
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M. P. Pmllips, Chief
Reactor Projects Section 2B

Enclosure:
Inspection Report
No. 50-341/92010(DRP)

See Attached Distribution
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Docket No. 50-341

The Detroit Edison Company
ATTN:  W. S, Orser
Senior Vice Presideat
Nuclear Operations
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

Dear Mr. Orser:

This refers to the inspection conducted by S. Stasek, K. Riemer, T. Tongue, T.
Colburn, R. Stransky and D. Roth of this office ¢n May 8 to June 30, 1992.

The inspection included a review of authorized a:tivities for your Fermi 2
facility. At the conclusion of the inspection, the findings were discussed
with those members of your staff identified in he enclosed report.

Areas examined during the inspection are ident':fied in the report. Within
these areas, the inspectior consisted of a selective examination of procedures
and representative records, observations, and interviews with personnel.

During this inspection, certain of your activities appeared to he in violation
of NRC requirements. However, as described in the anclosed inspection report,
you identified these violations. Therefore, the violations will not be
subject to enforcement action because your efforts in identifying and
correcting the violations meet the criteria specified in Section VII.B of the
“General Statement of Policy and Procedures for NRC Enforcement Actions,”
(Enforcement Policy, 10 CFR Part 2, Appendix C 1992).

in accordance with 10 CFR ¢.730 of the Commission’s regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Pub“ic Document Room.

We will gladly discusy any questions you “ave concerning this inspection.

Sincevely,
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M. P. Phillips, Chief
Reactor Projects Section 2B

Enclosure:
Inspection Report
No. 50-3.'/92010(0RP)

See Attachea Disiribution
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